January 26, 2018

CC: School Board
Dr. Lela Bridges
Dr. Margaret Longo

Dear Dr. Bridges and Dr. Longo,

The HESPA Education Association is filing this formal demand to
Bargain pursuant to section 1712 of Illinois Education Labor Relations Act.
It is the Associations desire to meet with you for the purpose of setting
future dates for upcoming negotiations.

Thanks you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

President of HESPA Education Association
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